
Monday 28th February 2022 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Transition Week: The annual Primary 7 Transition Week started today, Monday 28th February for 4 

days. It is hoped that the boys will get a taste of the experience that they will face in their next 

schools this September. We will be welcoming teachers from many schools, including Mercy 

College, Hazelwood College, Edmund Rice College, Blessed Trinity College and St. Mary’s to provide 

the boys with specific lessons. Thanks to Mr Morrin (Community Links Coordinator) for liaising with 

the schools and organising this excellent week in the HCB Calendar. 

World Book Day: HCB will celebrate World Book Day (this Thursday 3rd March) with some exciting 

activities using the following link https://www.worldbookday.com/events/.  

On Friday 4th March, pupils in the 

Rainbow Room, P1 and P2 will 

celebrate World Book Day by 

bringing in their cosy housecoat or 

blanket and their favourite book and teddy. They will have 

a day of stories and book exploring. This is a fundraising 

day so that we can buy some new play equipment for our 

classrooms. We would ask if each child could pay £2.00 

towards much needed toys. 

 

Young Plato: Dublin’s Lord Mayor, Alison 
Gilliland introduced the premiere of Young 
Plato in Dublin’s Cineworld on Saturday and 
we were delighted to win the Irish Council 
for Civil Liberties (ICCL) Human Rights on Film 
Award for Young Plato at The Virgin Media 
Dublin International Film Festival yesterday.  

 

Thanks for your continued support.  

Mr Mc Arevey       Mr Curran 

 (Principal)         (Vice Principal) 

https://www.worldbookday.com/events/

